
 

 

Please keep the women attending the CRHP retreat 
this weekend in your prayers. 

Our Euchre parties have begun.  Please sign up at 
the Welcome Center if you are interested in joining in 
on the fun. 

 
Don’t forget – next Saturday, October 26th from 10-
noon is our first “Trunk or Treat”.  Various ministries 
will decorate a vehicle and give out candy and non-
candy treats and cider and donuts to all trick or 
treaters.  Wear your costumes! 

We have had a low response to sign-ups for our new 
photo directory.  We encourage you to either sign up 
in the binder at the Welcome Center after Mass or to 
visit our parish website to sign up online.  We want to 
make sure everyone is included. 

After Mass, please visit the table in the narthex (or 
outside if the weather is good) to sign the 
dismemberment ban petition. 

Bishop Raica and Father Ken together with Father 
Don and Deacon Ben, will be here next Saturday, 
October 26th at 3:30 pm for our groundbreaking 
ceremony.  All are welcome to attend and to stay 
for the 4:00 p.m. Mass where Bishop will be our 
main presider. 


